
Rainbow District School Board in partnership with the Eshkiniijig Advisory Circle 
and the Urban Aboriginal Youth Leading the Way, invite families of students 

who attend Rainbow Schools to tell us who they are by completing the

I am…..Aboriginal

Voluntary Self-Identification Survey
The information on the Voluntary Self-Identification Survey 

will enable Rainbow District School Board to:

   • Improve the educational outcomes for all students
   • Close the achievement gap
   • Promote equal opportunity
   • Reflect the Aboriginal culture, values and traditions
   • Establish and maintain relationships 
      with parent/guardians and the Aboriginal community

Stand up and be counted.
Complete the Voluntary Self-Identification Survey.

If you have not had an opportunity to self-identify, please take a few moments 
to complete the form on the back of this document.

If you have completed the survey,  please check off the box that indicates 
that you have already self-identified your children.

Thank you!



I am…

__ First Nations (off-reserve)
__ First Nations (on-reserve)
__ Métis
__ Inuit
__ Non-Aboriginal_________________
__ First Nation:_____________________

Students 18 years of age and older can identify themselves.
Students under 18 years of age require a parent/guardian signature.

School: ______________________________________________________________________

Student Name: ______________________________________ Date of Birth: ______________

Address: ____________________________________________________________________

Student Signature (if 18 years of age or older): ______________________________________

Parent/Guardian Signature: _____________________________________________________

Parent/Guardian Name (please print): _____________________________________________

_______  I have already voluntarily self-identified myself or my child(ren)

Notice of Collection:
Personal information is being collected on a voluntary basis for the purpose of improving educational outcomes 
for all learners and will be used in accordance with the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act and 
the Education Act.  More information about this collection can be obtained by contacting your School Principal.

Please return this survey to your school as soon as possible 
so we can ensure our records are up-to-date and accurate.


